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A WARM WELCOME TO OUR NEWEST EMPLOYEES

ANDREW WHITE
ASSISTANT BRANCH MANAGER

Andrew recently joined the Ramsey branch on 1st January as Assistant
Branch Manager reporting to Jonny Bignell. Andrew has worked in
haulage for over 25 years and most recently was Operations Manager at
Graylaw for 11 years. Outside of work, Andrew enjoys spending time with
his twin boys, often at the swimming pool while they are competing and
his 2 dogs, and he also has a  keen interest in professional wrestling, he
is a self proclaimed ''wrestling historian”!

Jonathan Craig joined the Springfield Road branch as Trade
Counter Salesperson on 28th January reporting to Scott

McDonald.

JONATHAN CRAIG
TRADE COUNTER SALES PERSON

https://starkworkspace.sharepoint.com/sites/About-uk/SitePages/Careers.aspx?csf=1&web=1&e=qRWD2s&CID=2df037aa-79e4-4b42-9ed4-141c4d89f7b4


DECENCY

Next Generation!

Rathlin Island

Long Service
Big congratulations to John ‘Tigger’ Moore in
Pennybridge who recently celebrated his 25

year work anniversary at JP Corry!

Tigger - thank you for all your hard work and
dedication over the last 25 years. We couldn’t

have done it without you!

Downpatrick donated timber and boards for 16
tiling bays along with a toolbox, pencils and

measuring tape each all for the Year 11
Occupational students from Lecale Trinity

Grammar

February 2025
Take 5 Theme of the Month:

Time to Talk - 6th February

This day is all about encouraging open
and honest conversations about mental

health, breaking down stigma, and
supporting one another. A simple chat
can make a big difference, so let’s take

the time to check in with colleagues,
share experiences, and create a

workplace where everyone feels heard.

Proud to be partnering with The Royal Society for
the Protection of Birds (RSPB) in distributing

Twinwall to create bait stations on Rathlin Island.

 This initiative supports vital conservation efforts to
protect local wildlife and maintain the island’s

unique ecosystem!



PASSION
Carbon
Corner

Do you have an idea on how we can
reduce our carbon footprint in the

workplace? 

Send in your ideas to: 
marketing@jpcorry.co.uk 

Over 8 million metric tons of
plastic end up in the ocean

each year.

APPRAISALS

An annual performance and
development talk is a great

opportunity to have a quality
conversation between colleagues

and line managers.
 

Here are some guidance
documents and a printable copy of
the form for you to complete with

your teams. 

Click here to view the form for you
to complete with your manager!

Ramsey Beach Shelter
Paul and Andrew had the pleasure

of attending the opening of the new
South Ramsey Beach Shelter! 

This fantastic addition was made
possible with materials supplied by 

JP Corry Ramsey through the
support of their local town

commissioners.

Dromore High WINS!

Congratulations to
the girls netball

team at Dromore
HS who recently

won the NI Netball
Junior B League -

JPC Dromore
sponsored the

team through the
tournament!

BRANCH ROADSHOWS

JP Corry Branch Roadshows – Coming Soon!

Branch Roadshows are coming soon,
bringing key updates, insights, and

engagement opportunities directly to you. 

Keep an eye out for
upcoming visits to your

brand and teams!

https://starkworkspace.sharepoint.com/sites/Myworklife/SiteAssets/Forms/AllItems.aspx?id=%2Fsites%2FMyworklife%2FSiteAssets%2FSitePages%2FMy%2Dperformance%2FEmployee%2D%2D%2DPerformance%2Dand%2DDevelopment%2DTalk%2DReview%2DForm%2Epdf&parent=%2Fsites%2FMyworklife%2FSiteAssets%2FSitePages%2FMy%2Dperformance


PRIDE

HIGH-5 AWARDS

“Since Matt returned to work at Springfield Road he has persistently
demonstrated the company values of decency, passion and pride. No task

is too much trouble for Matt and his customer service is always
outstanding. He covers at short notice and helps other branch colleagues
and external visitors to the utmost of his ability. He consistently delivers a
can do attitude and goes out of his way to help exceed expectations at

Springfield.”

JANUARYJANUARY
SPOTLIGHTSPOTLIGHT

Matt Quinn
Springfield Road - Bronze Award

Reason for Nomination

SUPPLIER TEC 2025

We’re thrilled to say that this year’s Supplier TEC has been our most successful yet! 

With our largest number of suppliers, innovative products, and invaluable networking opportunities, it’s clear that the event
set a new benchmark. 

Please ensure that all quotes & leads are followed through in line with your BM and RD.

“Best Supplier TEC yet, well done to all.”

Thank you to everyone who contributed to making it such a resounding success - here’s to getting bigger and better next
year!

TAKE 5: HEALTH & WELLBEING
We are delighted to have achieved Level 3 in the Take 5
Workplace Accreditation, reinforcing our commitment to

wellbeing in the workplace. 

Keep an eye out each month for upcoming themes, events, and
initiatives—there are plenty of opportunities to get involved and
make wellbeing a priority. Let’s keep looking after ourselves and

each other!


